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Water District Office Burglarized in Lancaster 
(KAIR) -- Authorities are investigating a trio of weekend burglaries in Atchison County involving
public facilities and a non-profit agency.

Atchison County Sheriff John Calhoon says the latest reported break-in occurred at the Rural Water
District # 5 office in Lancaster.
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This comes as the both the Muscotah City Hall and the Atchison Humane Society were broken into
and had money taken over the weekend. 
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